
 

 
 

 
CANCELLATION 

 
LAND USE BOARD MEETING 

 
May 1, 2024 

 
 
 

The meeting of the Land Use Board of the Borough of Peapack & Gladstone scheduled for Wednesday, 
May 1, 2024 @ 7 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Land Use Board will be on Wednesday, May 15, 2024. 
 
 
 
______________________ 
Sarah Jane Noll 
Secretary/Administrator 
 

April 18, 2024 

Office of the Borough Land Use Board Clerk/Administrator 

Ext 288- sjnoll@peapackgladstone.org 


